2015-0284

Subject: FW:; Planning and Zoning Commissioner Foster

From: sfoster24@cox.net

To: Phinda9@aol.com

CC: sfoster24@cox.net

Sent; 8/2/2015 7:50:05 A.M. Central Daylight Time
Subj: Planning and Zoning

Due to my heavy work schedule | am resigning as planning and zoning commission for district IV. It has been my
great pleasure to have served as commissioner for the past 7 years. | have meet and served with some really
special people.| feel a person who can devote more time to the needs of St. Charles parish is needed. | plan to
make the August 6 meeting which will give you ample time to choose a replacement.. Again it has been my great
pleasure to have represented district IV and served with you as our councilman.

Please forward to all commissioners

Stan Foster




